PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that Minersville Town will hold a public hearing at the Minersville Town Office at 60 West Main, Minersville Utah 84752 on Tuesday, September 3, 2024 at 5:00 pm to consider Ordinance 9.3.24.  An Ordinance Vacating a portion of a Fourth West Street in Minersville Town. A map showing the portion of Fourth West Street being considered for vacating is attached to this Notice. All persons interested and present will be given an opportunity to be heard in this matter.
__________________________________

Cherie C. Wood                                  Date

Minersville Town Clerk 
